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Please don’t 

forget to sign 

up to  the PTA 

Events website.  

 

You can 

register here 

https://www.stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk/_site/data/files/documents/life-at-stamford-green/pta/comms/63F907FECD54302CBB7A19AB93D6795F.pdf






Supporting the PTA 

The PTA is a charity, run by volunteer parents, to raise money for the school to pay for the little and the big 

things that the school budget does not stretch to.  Over the past year, we have raised money for play 

equipment for the children to use at break and lunch times. 

 

We do this through a series of events and activities, which are in part, to enrich the children’s extra-

curricular time at Stamford Green, but also to raise funds for our pot. 

 

We have a very small committee of just a handful of parents/carers from across the school.  We rely on 

the goodwill of parents/carers across all year groups to attend the meetings and to get involved when 

they can. 

 

The children in Y6 all spoke fondly of the PTA events at their recent Pupil Leadership interviews.  So thank 

you for the part you have played already or will play in the future. 

 

We understand that not everyone is around for our events (though we struggle lots with volunteer help so 

if you are able, we would love the help).  If you would like to support the PTA but you are unable to with 

your time, then we have various  option overleaf - some that are once a year roles, others that are ad-

hoc.  Please email  ptastamfordgreen@gmail.com or speak to Mrs Druce (East Gate) or Mrs Dray (West 

Gate) and thank you in advance. 

mailto:Ptastamfordgreen@gmail.com


Volunteer Opportunities 

 

Christmas Tree Sales 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Father Christmas job share for Christmas Fair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTA Shed Guardian 

Support:  Handover from Mrs Druce/previous volunteers. 

Key Jobs:  Promote, order trees, arrange delivery and get a rota in 

place for pick up during Christmas Fair. 

Support:  Experienced job share to work alongside 

Key Jobs:  Turn up and smile! 

Support:  Key given and shed is in a good state so that someone 

regularly collecting at the West Gate to spend 5 minutes just 

keeping things ship shape. 

Key Jobs:  Keeping things neat and tidy.  Not being afraid to throw 

things away.  Making sure food items are not kept in there. 

Thank you 

- role filled 



Volunteer Opportunities 

PTA Bulletin Co-ordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Thank You Co-ordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Fair Discrete Jobs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stall Holders Co-ordinator 

Support:  Handover from Mrs Druce.  Template and content 

provided or gathered at PTA meetings. 

Key Jobs:  Put together a document to keep parents/carers 

Support:  Handover year/period to work with current person.  Mrs 

English supports and provides a staff list. 

Key Jobs:  Make sure all staff are included through liaison with 

Class Rep Co-ordinator 

• Set up of lights and inflatables 

• Raffle 

• Café Area set up on the Christmas Fair Day.  Volunteers to 

serve will be sought too. 

Support:  Handover from person who did it last year. 

 

Key Jobs:  Promote, create a list, greet stall holders on the day and 

show them to the hall.  Have they paid? 


